

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

plan

4 messages

rockingz@juno.com <rockingz@juno.com>

To: rob.zuber@state.co.us

Tue, May 31, 2022 at 10:20 PM

Sir here is my plan.

Thank you



Scan_0002.pdf

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Wed, Jun 1, 2022 at 7:45 AM

Tue, Jun 28, 2022 at 10:37 AM

To: "rockingz@juno.com" <rockingz@juno.com>

Hello, Mr. Gilmore -

This is not sufficient. You need to submit a Technical Revision (TR) for the Reclamation Plan for the Bento Dawson Gravel Pit (M-1983-209).

Please request another extension for this corrective action. I think another month is appropriate.

I am going to send another email in about 10 minutes with details on TRs and Reclamation Plan requirements, but please send the extension request soon.

Thanks, Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. Environmental Protection Specialist Active Mines Regulatory Program



COLORADO Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.

Physical Address:

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203 Mailing Address:

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215 1001 East 62nd Avenue Denver, CO 80216

rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://drms.colorado.gov

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

To: "rockingz@juno.com" <rockingz@juno.com>

Hi, Mr. Gilmore -

Please request another extension for your corrective actions. It depends on your schedule, but I think late July would be fine.

Rob

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=962497745c&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1734405032383737239&simpl=msg-f%3A1734405032...

Rob Zuber, P.E. Environmental Protection Specialist Active Mines Regulatory Program



I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.

Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203 Mailing Address:

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215 1001 East 62nd Avenue

Denver, CO 80216

rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://drms.colorado.gov

[Quoted text hidden]

rockingz@juno.com <rockingz@juno.com>

To: rob.zuber@state.co.us

Tue, Jun 28, 2022 at 9:30 PM

Mr. Zuber, If I could get extension till late July would be helpful. I have Michael Ripp from MVR Resources helping me. He was trying to get the plan

turn in before the 30th the extension will help. Thank You Sir

----- Original Message -----

From: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
To: "rockingz@juno.com" <rockingz@juno.com>

Subject: Re: plan

Date: Tue, 28 Jun 2022 10:37:20 -0600

Hi, Mr. Gilmore -

Please request another extension for your corrective actions. It depends on your schedule, but I think late July would be fine.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. Environmental Protection Specialist Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.

Physical Address:

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Mailing Address:

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215

1001 East 62nd Avenue

Denver, CO 80216

rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://drms.colorado.gov

On Wed, Jun 1, 2022 at 7:45 AM Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> wrote:

Hello, Mr. Gilmore -

This is not sufficient. You need to submit a Technical Revision (TR) for the Reclamation Plan for the Bento Dawson Gravel Pit (M-1983-209).

Please request another extension for this corrective action. I think another month is appropriate.

I am going to send another email in about 10 minutes with details on TRs and Reclamation Plan requirements, but please send the extension request soon.

Thanks, Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. Environmental Protection Specialist Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.

Physical Address:

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Mailing Address:

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215

1001 East 62nd Avenue

Denver, CO 80216

rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://drms.colorado.gov

[Quoted text hidden]